
 
November 28, 2016 

 

Dear Valued Neighbors and Patrons of Stonebridge Golf Course: 

 

Hello, I am Brett Grosz with Duininck Bros. Links (DBL) the owners of the Stonebridge Golf Club of New 
Orleans.  I am writing you today to share some changes to the Club operations. 

After six years of working with KemperSports, DBL has decided to once again directly manage the Club.  

We have begun the management transition, which we expect will be completed over the next several 

weeks.   I would like to thank KemperSports and staff for their service and appreciate their commitment 
to a smooth transition. 

The new leadership team all come from Hart Ranch Golf Course in Rapid City, SD.  Hart Ranch is another 
entity within the Duininck family of businesses that has been in operation since 1984.  The team: 

 

Stacy Amann – Assistant GM/Head PGA Professional 

 PGA Member Since 1998 

 21 years of golf facility management and golf instruction experience. 

 
Contact information:  stacy@golfstonebridge.com or by phone (504) 394-1300. 
 

Adam Wortman – Director of Agronomy 

 10 Year GCSAA Class A Member 

 14 Years of grounds care experience 

 

Contact information:  adam@golfstonebridge.com  

Brett Grosz – General Manager 

 GM of Duininck Bros. Links and two other Duininck entities. 

 16 Years of grounds, operational, and facility management experience. 

 

Contact Information:  brett@golfstonebridge.com 
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This team brings more than 50 years’ experience in the golf industry and unstoppable energy to provide 
the best experience possible.   

What you can expect: 

 All the same amenities, including golf, driving range, pro shop, banquet/meetings facility and 

bar 

 Friendly, professional, courteous and fun staff 

 Attention to detail 

 Dedication to providing a great golf and club experience to all guests 

All membership programs are honored.  If you have a banquet or golf course event scheduled, Stacy will 

be contacting you soon to confirm event timing and details.  We are also eager to book your next event 
at Stonebridge! 

Please reach out if you have any question, comments, or concerns ABOUT ANYTHING.  If you are  in the 
neighborhood please stop by, we would love to meet you in person. 

We thank you for your past patronage and look forward to seeing you at the Club soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Brett Grosz 

General Manager 

 


